


Welcome to Vineyard Central!	 

July 30, 2017: Eighth Sunday after Pentecost


Jesus. People. Place. 

At VC, we work to cultivate Jesus-centered community here in 
West Norwood. We’re glad you’re here!


Today’s Scripture Readings: Genesis 29:15-28; Psalm 
105:1-11, 45b; Romans 8:26-39; Matthew 13:31-33, 44-52

  

Today’s Serving Team:

Toddler-Pre-K: Grace, Lyz

K-2nd: Maria, Nathan

3rd-6th: Remain in service

Eucharist: Thurman, Don, Janet M. (bread)

Hospitality: Andy

Message: Angela Pancella

Music: Jennifer, Jeremy, Kenny, Steve, Thurman (slides)





Announcements 

Community Potluck: Join us as we share a meal together with 
our neighbors the first Tuesday of the month at 6pm. Our next 
potluck will be this Tuesday August 1. Sign up today to help!


Summer Events on the Piazza: We have a great lineup this 
summer. Our next event will be a puppet show with Jesse 
Mooney-Bullock on Friday, August 11, at 6pm.




Community Spotlight: Woven Oak  
Woven Oak helps catalyze the common good in 
Norwood through a variety of programs such as 
Friday Fun Life, garden camp and the Makers’ 
Collective, as well as through grassroots 
involvement in the community. Learn more at 
wovenoak.org.


Ongoing Happenings 
Ladies’ Night: Join other women from the neighborhood for a 
chance to connect and get to know each other better. Our next 
meeting is Tuesday, August 15, from 6:00-8:00pm at Gordo’s.


Man Time: Join other guys from the neighborhood for a chance 
to unwind and get to know each other better. Our next meeting is 
Tuesday, August 29, from 5:30-7:30pm.


Moriah Pie: This pay-as-you-can pizza restaurant is open on 
Fridays from 4:30-9:30 at the Speckled Bird, 1766 Mills Ave. 
Come enjoy some great pizza and homemade desserts!


Morning Prayers: Mon, Wed, and Fri morning prayers happen in 
the Speckled Bird (1766 Mills Ave) at 7:30am. Tues and Thurs 
morning prayers happen at the Jean Donovan House (2005 Mills 
Ave) at 7:30am.


SoKM is Coming! This fall, VC will be a host site for the School 
of Kingdom Ministry. Visit schoolofkingdomministry.org to find out 
more and register for this life changing opportunity. 




Want to Stay Connected? 
Fill out a “Let’s Connect” card found at the welcome 
table, and drop it in the offering bowl. Sign up for our 
weekly emails by scanning the QR code to the right 
or by visiting www.vineyardcentral.com/contact/.



Leadership 
Elders: Thurman Allen, Janet McNeel, Kara Sheldon, Joshua 
Stoxen


Trustees: Kenny Havens, Sandra Kelley, Don McNeel

http://www.vineyardcentral.com/contact/

